The Dutch Society for USA and Canada Philately (www.usca.nl).

Last year we should have celebrated our 50th anniversary with a promotional exhibition at the Dutch national stamp
show Hertogpost 2020 but that show was cancelled because of the pandemic. This year we have organised two Zoom-
meetings and two mail auctions so far. The next Zoom-meeting is planned for Saturday April 17 when BNAPS-
member Hans van Dooremalen (also our Treasurer) will present a talk about the QV Maple Leaf Issue Post Cards (in
Dutch). However, on Wednesday April 28 we have invited Ron Majors, President of BNAPS, to give a presentation
about Canada/British North America (BNA)-Union and Confederate Postal Cross Border Correspondence
during the US Civil War. This event will start at 8pm local time or 7pm UK time.

The Dutch Society for USA and Canada Philately have kindly invited CPSGB members to attend this second session

on 28 April. Access to the event is free and for the members in the UK the event will start at 7pm. (8pm in Europe
and 2pm EST in North America)

How can CPSGB Members attend the meeting?

You will need to register ahead of time. You will also need to have Zoom installed on your computer/ ipad/ phone.
This software is available t download free from the web.

If you wish to attend via Zoom please e mail Hans van Dooremalen at hans@vandooremalen.nl. You will need to
provide Hans with your name, e mail address and Zoom ‘tag’ (this latter is often just your name but it is what appears
on your screen to identify you in a Zoom meeting) in order to register.

After the registration, Hans van Dooremalen will send an email with the link to the Zoom meeting to the member who
has signed up. On Wednesday April 28 participants are able to login to the Zoom-meeting from 6.30pm UK time till
7pm UK time.
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